
About the PSLR
The PSLR is a student-driven initiative that provides an interactive forum for
students, academics and legal professionals to discuss topical legal matters. The
approach is experimental, investigative, and sometimes challenging - it is not
conventional.

Submissions
All students across Africa and abroad are invited to submit. Contributions should
be in article format and should not exceed 9 000 words. The PSLR style
guidelines for the submission of articles can be accessed on our webpage. [See
https://www.up.ac.za/pretoria-student-law-review-pslr/article/261033/style-and-
writing-guides]

Prize
Contributions from UP students, which are accepted for publication in the 2021
Edition, will be considered for the Yunus Mahomed Public Interest Law Award.
[See https://ympublicinterestaward.co.za/submissions-2/]

Deadline and Submission
The submission deadline is on the 14th of May 2021, 23h59. Submissions,  and
queries should be directed to pretoriastudentlawreview@gmail.com.

The PRETORIA STUDENT LAW REVIEW (PSLR) is now accepting original
research articles, case notes as well as book reviews for the 2021 (Vol 15) Edition
on any topic in law and its related disciplines.

Visit our website on

https://www.up.ac.za/pretoria-student-law-

review-pslr for more information.
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